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Trylon has recently received notice from an installation crew in Manitoba that in the pro-
cess of installing the 5/8” x 2-1/2 ” galvanized A325 bolts on a Trylon tower for Bell that the 
threads were “stripping”. Trylon has identified the lot and heat number of the bolt assem-
blies supplied and sourced several at our supplier. We were able to install them using the 
turn of the nut method to the prescribed pretension without issue. Trylon has requested all 
the damaged bolts returned to Trylon and will send these out, along with new bolt assem-
blies from the same manufacturing heat and lot, to a third party testing facility to determine 
the cause of the failures experienced in the field. Once the root cause is determined Trylon 
will publish their findings and further actions based on results. A caution was made with 
respect to consequences of “overtightening”.

Please contact Trylon’s Quality Department if there are any questions regarding this update.
(blake.niemi@trylon.com, 519-669-5421 x1265)
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